From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 8:50 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Law Enforcement Leaders launch travel information 
Importance: High

Sir,

The Superintendent traveled to D.C. Oct 20-22, 2015 to attend meetings for the LEADERs Group.  The LEADERs Group paid for all expenses related to the trip, and there are no additional expenses related to the trip to report.  

Laura

